

MEMO

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen

From: Don Schuette

Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025Re: Power Plant Tuck Pointing Bid

Mayor and Board of Aldermen,

On August 5, 2025, one bid was received for the Power Plant Tuck Pointing Project, The Mason Medic LLC., 2563 Wild Horse Trail, Cape Girardeau, Mo 63701 was the lone bidder. The bid submitted by Mason Medic LLC. was for the amount of \$80,300.

The Mason Medic LLC. is currently working on the Tuckpointing Project for the City Hall building and is performing favorably.

I have attached the submitted proposal for your review.

I would recommend accepting this proposal from The Mason Medic, LLC.

If you have further questions or concerns, please let me know.

Thank you,

Don Schuette

Director of Electric Utilities